
 
 
As soon as the COVID-19 crisis hit, Support Connection, that offers free breast and ovarian cancer support 
services, immediately adjusted their service delivery to insure they are still there for people coping with breast 
and ovarian cancer. Working remotely, their Peer Counselors have been fielding large numbers of calls and emails 
every day from cancer patients and survivors who are overwhelmed by trying to manage their unique health 
needs while our health care system is severely overtaxed.  
 
For more information about our services and programs, visit www.supportconnection.org  
 
Support Connection needs and appreciates your help to be there for the people who need them! Without being 
able to hold fundraising events, they’re relying on donations to close the gap.  

http://www.supportconnection.org/

